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8th July 2024 

Year Six Production and Presentation Evening  

On Tuesday 16th July 2024, at 6pm, Year 6 will be performing their end of year 
show: The X Factory. The performance will be followed by a presentation of the Year 
6 trophies and certificates as well as refreshments for the adults and children.  

Behind the scenes, the children have been a fantastic team: learning lines; practicing 
songs and preparing the set – they can’t wait to share this with you! 

On the evening, the children should arrive at 5.30pm, coming to the front entrance 
when they arrive, so that they have time to get into costume and prepare. Parents 
and relatives can then come and find a seat in the hall in time for the performance.  

 
We ask that you confirm your attendance and how many seats you will require via 
the Gateway app by Friday 12th July. This will help us ensure that the hall is set up 
with adequate seats on the day as well as arrange refreshments.  

We can’t wait for you to see the show and to celebrate your child’s time at St Paul’s 
with you. If you have any questions beforehand, please ask a member of the team. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr L. Davis-Powell and Mrs L. Scragg (Year 6 Team) 
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